UPDATE: ABC Disposal WILL
pick up trash and recycling

in New Bedford on Monday,
March 4, 2019.

After communication with the City, there will NOT be a one-day
delay in trash and recycling pickup this week, the week of
March 4, 2019, as announced earlier this morning. However,
some routes might experience a delay as ABC crews continue
pickup. If trash and recycling is not collected on its usual
day, residents are asked to leave it overnight so it can be
collected the next morning.

Original post:

ABC Disposal has delayed trash and recycling pickup by one day
for the week of March 4, 2019, due to the weather.

There will be no residential trash and recycling collection on
Monday, March 4. Trash and recycling collection this week by
ABC Disposal will take place on a one-day delay.
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